	
	ITEM NO.




REPORT OF THE MANAGING DIRECTOR

URBAN VISION PARTNERSHIP LIMITED



TO THE LEAD MEMBER FOR PLANNING


ON 19 SEPTEMBER 2005


TITLE:  Fire Alarm and Emergency Lighting Service and Repair Contract 

             [All Corporate, Operational and other Non-Housing Premises]




RECOMMENDATIONS:
That the lowest tender is accepted.


EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

Tenders have been received for the carrying out of the above works and it is proposed that the lowest tender be accepted.


BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:

 None


ASSESSMENT OF RISK:


Low

	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:  Revenue Maintenance Budget

	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :  
Not applicable

2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS


Provided by :
N Dickens









           J Hamson.


PROPERTY (if applicable): 



Not applicable

HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):


Not applicable

CLIENT CONSULTED




YES

CONTACT OFFICER: Darren Greenwood                                       Tel: 0161 793 2441


(Urban Vision’s Architectural and Landscape Design Service)


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S): Citywide 


KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:


Procurement Strategy


DETAILS 

1.0 BACKGROUND

1.1
The works are being undertaken to comply with all relevant Health and Safety and Statutory Regulations with regards to Fire Safety.

2.0 PROPOSALS

2.1
Tenders were sought from the following companies (in alphabetical order):

	Amalgamated Ltd

	Procyon Fire and Security Ltd

	Protec Fire Protection Ltd


2.2 The following tenders have been received (in numerical order):

	£81,092.27

	£100,273.20

	£121,595.67


3.0 FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS

3.1
The cost of the scheme based on the lowest tender will be £81,092.27 that will be fully funded from the Revenue Maintenance Budget.
4.0 CONCLUSIONS

4.1
Acceptance of the tender will allow works to proceed within the timescale set by the project programme. 
Bill Taylor

Managing Director, Urban Vision Partnership Limited


